
 

 ​Betty Jane CLC - Friday Update    
   

**Important Reminders for the Week of February 1, 2021** 
 

Hello Families of Betty Jane CLC!  
This is Mrs. Schmidt, the Dean Of Students, with your Weekly Friday Updates. 

 
1. APS is beginning the process of returning students to live, in-person learning in our nearly 50 schools 

and classrooms.​  ​Parents can keep up to date with the latest information about returning to the 

classrooms by logging into the ​APS Learning 2020-2021​ site. Links are on the APS and Betty Jane 

websites. 

 
2. The APS Remote Plus Learning Program begins next week for invited Betty Jane students. If your child 

is a part of this small cohort, please remember that in-person learning is on Fridays only from 8:30 am 
to 2:30 pm.  

 
3. The Betty Jane PTA is still looking for enthusiastic parents/guardians who would like to be part of the 

Executive Board for next school year.  If you are interested, please contact the school office and they 
will put you in touch with the PTA President, Rene Golden.  
 

4. Just a gentle reminder that Student Report Cards were mailed home this week.  One way to help 
ensure  that your child is academically successful is to be sure​ they are logging into i-Ready every day 
and spending some time on Math and Reading. 
 

5. Finally, as we take a quick look ahead into February, there will be no school for students on Friday, 
February 12th, and on Monday, February 15th, in honor of President’s Day. 

 
Please check out the  ​Betty Jane Website​ to review these important weekly messages - you can find it 

under the​ “​News - 2020-2021 What’s New​”​ section.  You can also find a transcript of this message on my 
Twitter Page - ​@aps_jschmidt​ and on the Betty Jane Facebook Page. 

 
Thank you all for your patience and understanding as we teach and learn in this remote environment 

together, and thank you for sharing your children with us.  
Please be kind to each other, and have a safe and restful weekend! 

 
Julie Schmidt, Dean of Students 

    

https://sites.google.com/apslearns.org/apsreopening/home
https://bettyjaneclc.akronschools.com/
https://bettyjaneclc.akronschools.com/news/2020_-_2021_what_s_new
https://twitter.com/aps_jschmidt

